LAS SENDAS PTO GENERAL MEETING MAY 1, 2017

Meeting Called o order Misty Hammer, President

Start time: 4:09

REVIEW OF APRIL:

Fry's Reward Program netted us another \$270.87

Book Fair was a huge success bringing in \$8,321.47 and earning the Media Center \$2,352.04.

First Grade memory plates were completed and have been ordered.

Auction was a huge success and so much fun! Still finalizing all of the details, but a quick estimate has it bringing in approximately \$30,000 before expenses. A huge thank you to all that helped make this event the success it was!

Teacher time results as well as any unclaimed baskets/prizes will be available Wednesday.

NEW BUSINESS:

Motion to encumber \$2,020.34 for Auction. Approved by Ms. Junkes and second by Nan Hill

Motion to encumber \$12,500 for Curriculum Mapping. Approved by Ms. Junkes, second by Ms. Eaton

Motion to unencumber \$20.50 for Kindergarten Roundup. Approved by Ms. Junkes, second by Ms. Eaton

Motion to unencumber \$355 for Yearbooks Approved by Ms. Junkes and second by Nan Hill

Effective Immediately Amanda Walsh is resigning as PTO Treasurer. Misty Hammer will complete her duties for the remainder of the school year. Amanda is being removed from all bank accounts after this meeting and Paula Luxton will serve as co-signer on all remaining checks to be written.

2017-2018 EXECUTIVE BOARD ELECTIONS:

The following have been nominated to serve on the 2017-2018 PTO Board:

Jennifer Berkshire – President

Vice President-Fundraising – Jenny Oakland

Vice President-Events – Danielle Brewer

Vice President-Communications – Nan Hill

Secretary – Nan Hill

Treasurer – Jenn Casey

All members voted in and approved with 12 "Yes" votes and 0 "No" Votes

UPCOMING EVENTS:

May 15th – Final PTO Meeting of the 2016-2017 school year

Meeting adjourned at 4:16 p.m.